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Week 8 

Term 4 

9 Belalie Street 
Enngonia   NSW   2840 

Ph: (02) 68747550     Fax: (02) 68747623 
email: enngonia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

website: www.enngonia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Opportunities For All 

From the Principal….. 

Hi everyone, 
We have had a lovely week. Students were visited again this 
week by the nurses to learn about health and hygiene. 
Students also went into Bourke on Thursday for swimming 
lessons. 
 
On Monday next week we will be joined at Enngonia by 
Weilmoringle and DE for a science day. Please be aware that 
canteen this week will be on Monday. 
 
Healthy Outback kids will be cooking with the students on 
Tuesday. 
 
Students will also travel into Bourke next Thursday for the 
final swimming lessons. 
 
On Wednesday afternoon there will be a cake stall. 
Just a reminder to return your raffle tickets for the Christmas 
raffle.  
 
Attached to the newsletter is the parent survey form. This 
form helps to give the school feedback about improve that 
can be made for 2016. Please fill in an return by Friday next 
week. 
 
My Student of the Week this week is Samuel Shillingsworth. 
Samuel receives this award for his continued effort and 
improvement in mathematics. Well done Samuel! 
 
Regards, 
Melissa Harrison 
 

Student of the Week  

  

 
Samuel 

Shillingsworth

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Term 4 
 

November 

30th Science day at Enngonia 
 

December 

1st Healthy Outback Kids 1:30pm 
1st Speech pathologist visit 10am 
2nd Scripture – Christmas Mass 
2nd Cake stall 
3rd Swimming Lessons Bourke 12.30pm 
8th Rewards day-Bourke Pool 
11th Presentation day  
 

Monday 
Morning Tea $2 

Packet Biscuits (shapes/tiny teddies) 

Milo 

Lunch $5 

              Sandwich 

               Popper 

Order both for $6 

Paddle pop Ice cream  

At hometime $2 

 
 

Please note 

Canteen will 

be on Monday 

next week. 

mailto:enngonia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Pretend Play  
Alex and Kiara were pretending 
to look up the internet and find 
information on dinosaurs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

222222227……..llllll 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mobile 
 

Enngonia – 4th December 
9am-12 
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Preschool 

We found a green frog at preschool. We put it in the water trough 
and watched it swim.  

 

 

 

 

Jazminn, James, Kiara and Charlee worked together to build a really 
tall tower. The tower was taller than they were.   

 

 

 

 

 

We all took turns to line up and run up the slide. We needed a long 
run up to get all the way to the top.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming is so much fun and we are all getting better and better at 
it.  

 

Peer reading  
Some of the big school kids 
came over and read to us. We 
loved it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making Chocolate cakes   
Clementine stayed to play with us 
for a while and she was making 
chocolate cakes out of mud.       



      

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P & C General Meeting 

The next General Meeting of the Enngonia School 
P&C will be held on Tuesday week 4 (western region) 
Term 1 2016 starting at 3.15 pm. 
An invitation is extended to all parents and 
community members to attend and voice your 
opinions about what is happening in our school and 
what you would like to see in the future eg 
excursions, activities and programs, fund raising 
etc. 
Only current financial members are eligible to vote 
at P&C meetings. 
 

P & C Fundraising Goals for 2015 
 

To help the school with the following projects: 
 Preschool – shade  
 Shade – basketball court 

P&C Items for discussion at next 

meeting 

 Fundraising 
 

Bourke Market Days 2014 
Wed 16

th
 December 5pm-8pm 

Saturday Markets run from 9am-12.30pm. Come for a social 

morning and say ‘hello’ to our local stall holders or set up 

your own stall. 

Please ring Berdine @ Little Birdy 68724242 to book a stall, $5 

marketing fee for stall holders. 

 

Enngonia & District Events 

11th Dec – Presentation Day @ School 

12th Dec – Fords Bridge Christmas Tree 

16th Dec – Market Day @ Bourke  5-8pm 
 

Enngonia Staff 

Professional Learning 

2015 

- Miss Harrison- L3, Principal professional 
development  

- Miss Secomb- L3, Pre-School Conference 
- Linda- Pre School Conference 
- Heather- Bachelor of Teaching and 

Learning Inservice (Early Childhood) 
- Molly- Cert 3 Early Childhood 

Chocolates Price List 
 

These can be purchased at school each day 

at 3pm 
Crunchie Twin pack $3.00 

Toblerone 35g 
Smarties 

$2.00 

Cadbury Freddo 40g  
- White Chocolate 
Chomp 

$1.00 
 

Cadbury Milk Choc Freddo 15g 
Cadbury Strawberry Freddo 15g 
Cadbury Freddo Raspberry Rocks 15g 

$0.50 

 

Soft Drinks Price List 
 

These can be purchased at school each day 

at 3pm 
Description Price per 

carton 

24pkt Orange Fanta (1 available) $13.50 

24pkt Crystal Spring Water 

(600ml)  (1available)                        
$6.00 
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Christmas Monster Raffle 

Tickets have been sent home for the P&C Christmas Raffle. 
Tickets are $1 each. 

There will be 2 draws. 
Donations for the raffle of non-perishable items would be greatly 

appreciated. 
Please return tickets by Thursday 10th December. 

Raffle will be drawn Friday 11th December. 
 
 


